

Please forward this email to each of the County Supervisors. Thank you.

1. I support the funding of a feasibility study regarding the Community Choice Aggregation. We must avoid more distress to our life-support system -- the fragile earth; and thus avoid much more sickness / disease to come to us humans.

2. Along with many other citizens, on 5-5-15 I was in the lobby of the Hearing Room waiting for 11:30 am when the CCA matter would be heard. Then the time was moved to 1:00 pm. I came back -- only to find that the Supervisors would not reconvene until 2:00 pm. (when I could not be there.) It seemed as if the Supervisors were avoiding hearing public comment on this matter.

Very truly yours, Maggie Gold, Santa Barbara, California